
MEET YOUR SUPERINTENDENTS ! 
DICK DeSP.LINTER is presently in his seventh year as golf 
course superintendent and manager of the Village Golf of 
New Hope. Before starting at New Hope, Dick earned a 
degree from the University of Minnesota where he focused 
on both agronomy and business courses. He also put in 
one year at the Brookview Golf Course before starting 
his present position. He is currently serving his 
second term on the Board of M.G.C.S.A., having been elected 
Treasurer at this year's Annual Meeting. Not bad for a 
guy who only joined the association in 1972. When not at 
the golf course, Dick really enjoys hunting which might 
explain why he and his wife, Candy, share their household 
with three dogs. 

JOHN NYLUND is one of the young lions of M.G.C.S.A. Since 
joining the Association in 1973, John has served on several 
different committees as well as rarely missing a golf out-
ing, meeting or dinner. It is this type of enthusiasm and 
participation that really makes M.G.C.S.A. a great organi-
zation. John started at the Braemar Golf Club in 1963 and 
worked part time until 1969 when he was named superintendent. 
Quite an accomplishment to be associated with one course 
for fifteen years at John's early age. His hobbies include 
anything to do with the outdoors, with golf, hockey and 
boating his favorites. He doesn't mind returning indoors, 
either, where his wife, Lesley, and daughter, Jennifer, 
one and one-half years old, are always waiting. 

4 WHEEL GAS 
The Elite Car Of 

All Fleets.. 

ROBERTSON 
Harley-Davidson Golf Cars 

4600 Akron Avenue 
Inver Grove Hts., Minnesota 55075 

Telephone (612) 455-8500 

"PRESENTS" 
THE 1978 

GAS & ELECTRIC 
GOLF CAR 

4 WHEEL ELECTRIC 
Now Both Electric Cars 
Have "Master Drive". 

THEY PLAY MORE COURSES 
THAN ANY OTHER GOLF CARS 
IN THE WORLD 

THINK SPRING! 
ORDER YOUR H-D PARTS 
AND ACCESSORIES NOW. 

3 WHEEL GAS OR ELECTRIC 
Strong and Silent 
All Muscle 


